
 
 

PSBA/Notice-006         November 26, 2020 
 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

 PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES FOR THE PREVENTION OF  
SPREADING OF COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 
In continuation of the notice PSX/N-1320 dated November 26, 2020, issued by Pakistan Stock 
Exchange pertaining to the captioned subject, members are requested to observe all the safety 
measures that are required to avoid the spreading of the pandemic. It may please be ensured that 
the physical presence per room is restricted to a maximum of 7 people including visitors. 
 
The members are further requested to submit the details of the staff members as mentioned above 
to the PSX Administration Department by COB 27 Nov 2020. 
 
It may please be noted that considering the prevailing situation and to ensure smooth 
implementation of precautionary measures, the Association has already submitted the request to 
the Exchange to relax certain regulatory requirements which were also relaxed in the last 
lockdown period, and PSX is considering on these lines by taking into account the exceptional 
circumstances and to ensure smooth operations. 
 
In the present situation, the Association is committed to provide all the assistance to its members 
as and when required. 
 
__________sd___________ 
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General    
 

 
Copy to: 
1. All members 
2. PSBA Website 


